
We wish to inform the public that we have made some corrections 

to a call for expression of interest for selection of a consultant for 

diversity equity inclusion and belonging, Expression of Interest 

which was advertised through the Daily Nation newspaper on 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. The revised tender documents can 

be downloaded from the Amref Health Africa website using this link: 

https://amref.org/tenders/eoi-no-amref-04-01-2023-001/

The tender closing date has also been extended to Wednesday 25th 
January 2023 at 5PM EAT, 2PM GMT (UK), 3PM CET. 

Note: Please disregard the previous Expression of Interest 
document uploaded which is no longer valid.

Sorry for any inconveniences caused.
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